
Safeguarding Policy Statement 

Crofton Bowling Club 

 

Safeguarding children and adults is everybody’s responsibility. Crofton Bowling 

Club are committed to meeting it’s obligations to ensure that they  

• recognise abuse or neglect of a child or adult  

and 

• respond appropriately to any concerns about abuse or neglect of a child 

or adult 

 

Individuals have a right to live a life free from abuse and neglect. Where there 

are genuine concerns that a child or adult has been or is the victim of abuse 

and/or neglect, Crofton Bowling Club will  

• take any allegations seriously 

• be proportionate in it’s response 

• report any concerns to the appropriate bodies which may include the 

Local Authority or Police 

 

Crofton Bowling Club will ensure that an appropriate person is appointed 

annually to act as the Safeguarding officer. Any concerns should be raised with 

them as soon as practical. 

 

Our Safeguarding Officer is Claire Davis 

Feel free to contact Claire to discuss any concerns - 07754 890427 

 

In an emergency situation, please contact the Police by calling 999 


